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Weekly Update                          September 9, 2016 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 Tuesday, 9/13/16 

o In-school Mass 

o Bull Roast Committee Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 110 

 Wednesday, 9/14/16 

o Professional Day, HALF-DAY, Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 

 Thursday, 9/15/16 

o School Board Meeting, 7 p.m., Room 110 

Important News and Notes: 

 Super Slade winners for the week of September 6
th

:  
o Nathan Bell – Concern for Others 

o Natalie Hilmer – Concern for Others 

o Jonathan Kandrac – Cooperation 

o Molly Youngblood – Concern for Others 

o Xavier Phillips – Cooperation 

o Josh Wisniewski – Concern for Others 

 

 Paperwork Packet – Each family received a large white envelope on the first day of school containing important 

paperwork.  Please be sure to return all forms as soon as possible.  The forms include:  Family Information Form, 

Emergency Form, Talent Release Form, Service Hours Program Form, and Acceptable Use Policy 

Acknowledgement Form. 

 

 School Pictures – All students received a portrait order form and picture day flyer on Thursday.  Please be sure to 

review the material as we are using a new company this year.  All payments must be received on or before the day 

your child’s picture is taken. 

 

 Family Income Survey – On Wednesday your child received the 2016-2017 Family Income Survey.  Please be 

assured that all information provided remains strictly confidential; they are not shared or distributed.  We compile 

the information and only total numbers are reported to the State. 

 

Advancement Accomplishments:         

 Great news for Monsignor Slade! 

o We surpassed our enrollment goal for the 2016-17 school year! 

o Refer your friends--earn $250 dollars off next year's tuition by sharing the Spirit of Slade. 

o Parent volunteers interested in advancing Monsignor Slade Catholic School are needed for the following 

areas:  Development Committee, Enrollment Committee, Parent Ambassadors (tours, connecting with new 

parents), and data entry or office work. 

If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas contact Advancement Director Carrie Hilmer at 

c.hilmer@msladeschool.com or 410.766.7130, ext. 107. 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectual development in our students.  We do this by 

teaching about and modeling the precepts of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We do 

this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

 

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com


HASA Happenings:         
 

 Cash Raffle - This year, the Home and School Association (HASA) is trying a new fundraiser – a cash raffle 

drawing.  The first prize is $2,500, second prize $500 and third prize $250.  The funds raised by the HASA 

directly offset the cost of tuition for all families at MSCS.  Next week, each family will receive 5 tickets to sell.  If 

each family sells just 5 tickets at $5 each, we will raise over $7,500.  Additional tickets may be requested by 

emailing mscsraffle@gmail.com.   Tickets will be sold until December 2016.  The drawing will take place at 

Christmas at Slade, and the winner does not have to be present to win.   

 

 The Scrip program is back up and running to help you save toward next year's tuition. The MSCS order will be 

finalized for shipping Monday September 19th. You are able submit orders online or by using the order form in 

the attachments. A list of all order due dates can be found in the attachments as well. 

 

Also, the MSCS Scrip program is looking for a co-chair this year. This counts towards your service hour 

requirement. The person must be current with the STV/STAND training and compliance. The position will 

require availability in the afternoon school hours at least twice a month to receive and process the gift cards. 

Computer experience is also welcome. To inquire, please contact Jennifer Smith at jksmith28@hotmail.com.  

 

 HASA is in need of a co-chairperson for our Yankee Candle Fundraiser, which is set to kick off at the end of 

September.  This position will satisfy all 16 required service hours.  The co-chairperson will work with the current 

chairperson and our area Yankee Candle representative to organize this event, distribute packets, collect orders 

and submit, and organize distribution of orders when they are in.  There will also be other volunteers to assist with 

this event.  If you are interested, please contact Martha Sidlowski at sidlow@verizon.net.   

 

 Don’t miss our biggest event of the year, our Spring Bull and Oyster Roast on Saturday, April 29th. A catered 

menu with beer and wine will be served.  The $50 ticket price includes all food and drinks.  If you purchase a 

table of 10, tickets are $45 each.  We will also have music, dancing, prize wheels, 50/50 and a silent auction with 

great items.  This is a fun evening for all who attend.  Invite all your friends and family.  Funds raised directly 

support the students of our school. Tickets are now on sale.  Only 300 tickets will be sold.  This event will sell 

out.  DON’T MISS IT!!!!  Contact Martha Sidlowski at sidlow@verizon.net to purchase your tickets today.  Only 

cash or checks accepted.   

 

Sports Section:         
 

 Attention Slade parents - Basketball registration is now open!!  Go to https://monsignor-

slade.sportssignup.com/site to register. Registration for Competitive teams (grades 3-8) ends Sept. 23rd. 

Registration for Clinic (grades K-1) and Intramural (grades 1-3) teams ends Sept. 30th.  Go to 

www.sladebasketball.com for more info. 

 

 Cheerleading registration is now open!  Please visit www.sladecheerleading.com for more detailed 

information, or contact the Cheerleading Commissioner, Mrs. Deena Dunevant, at sladecheerleading@gmail.com. 

To register, go to https://monsignor-slade.sportssignup.com.  
 

Attachments included:         
 

 Skate Night Flyer for September 23, 2016 

 Cheerleading 2016-17 Flyer 

 Scrip Deadline Dates for 2016-2017 

 Scrip Program Order Form for Sept. 2016 

 Slade Bull & Oyster Roast 2016 

 Archdiocesan High School Fair at Slade – September 27, 2016 

 

 
  

 
A journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step.  

~Lao-Tzu 
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Monsignor Slade Skate Night 
Sponsored by the Home School Association 

 

 
*** Bring your family and friends to the Monsignor Slade Skating Party *** 

 
When: Friday, September 23rd 

           5:45-7:45pm 
 

Where: Wheels Skating Center 
1200 Odenton Road in Odenton 

 
Tickets: $4.00 in advance – Advance tickets will be sent home within 2 days of order.  

Advance tickets must be ordered by Wednesday, September 21st. 
 

$5.00 at the door Credit/debit cards are NOT accepted for admission. 
 

Skate rental is payable at the door only and is a cost in addition to admission.  The cost 
is $3.00 for quad skate rentals and $4.00 for in-line or speed skate rentals.  Children 
may use their own skates or rollerblades if they have never been used outdoors. 

 
Directions: Route 170 towards Odenton.  Proceed through the 175/170 intersection.  Take a left at 

the next traffic light onto Odenton Road.  This will bring you behind the skating rink.  
Wheels is approximately ¾ mile on the left at the top of the hill.  You can also enter from 
Rt. 175 and go up the hill across from the Dairy Queen. 

 
Snow Policy: If the county cancels activities then skating is cancelled.  You can check the 

website at http://www.aacps.org 
 
Food/Gum: No outside food or drinks are allowed in the building.  Gum chewing is not 

permitted in the building 
 
For more details call: Stacey Coffee  410-292-0154 
 

 
Please return to Stacey Coffee   C/O Owen Coffee   Homeroom C6 
 
SKATE NIGHT FORM:  Cut this form at the dotted line to order advance tickets.  Send the form with 
payment to your child’s teacher. 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________    Number of Tickets:____________ 
 
Homeroom #: _______________________    Amount Enclosed:_____________ 
 
 
Make checks payable to Monsignor Slade. 
 

http://www.aacps.org/


 

 

Registration for the 2016-2017 Winter Cheerleading 

Season will open on Friday, August 26!  

  

                      Registration for this year for ALL Grade levels!  
  

 K-8 Basketball Cheerleading- $75  

 6-8 Junior Coach/Mentor Program- $25  

 

Please visit www.sladecheerleading.com for more detailed information. 

To register please visit www.sladesports.com 

 

Mark your calendars 

Cheerleading Promotion /Uniform Fitting & Exchange Night 

For New and Returning Cheerleaders 

Thursday, September 29, 2016 6:30-8:00 

Slade Gym 

Volunteers needed for Coaches, Asst. coaches and team parent 

sladecheerleading@ gmail.com 

http://www.sladecheerleading.com/
http://www.sladesports.com/


 
 
Below are the 2016 – 2017 school year dates for Scrip orders submission.  Orders may be 
submitted to the front office or online.  In general, orders are due the 1st and 3rd Monday of 
each month.  Dates highlighted in red have been changed due to school closings.  Orders 
can be picked up from the front office the following Friday, unless specified otherwise.  If 
you have any questions please contact Jennifer Smith: jksmith28@hotmail.com.  
 
Monday  September 19, 2016 

Monday  October 3, 2016 

Monday  October 17, 2016 

Monday  November 7, 2016 

Monday  November 21, 2016 

Monday  December 5, 2016 

Friday  December 16, 2016 (Holidays) 
   Pickup TBA 

Monday   January 9, 2017 (Holidays) 

Monday  January 23, 2017 (Holidays) 

Monday  February 6, 2017 

Tuesday   February 21, 2017 (President’s Day) 
   Pickup TBA 

Monday   March 6, 2017 

Monday   March 20, 2017 

Monday   April 3, 2017 

Wednesday  April 12, 2017 (Easter Break) 
   Pickup TBA 

Monday  May 1, 2017 

Monday   May 15, 2017 

Tuesday  May 30, 2017 (Last one of the year)  
   Pickup TBA 

Dates for Scrip Orders 
Submission 

2016 – 2017 School Year 
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In the hopes of helping families take advantage of the Scrip program at Monsignor Slade, 
we are offering a paper form this month. This form only lists a selected few stores 
available in the Scrip program. More stores are available at www.shopwithscrip.com. 

 

Please fill out the form and return both the form and check to MSCS by September 19th                
for orders to be processed. Checks made out to MSCS. 

 
Name: Email: 
Oldest/Only: Zip: Homeroom: 
 

Merchant 
Available 

Denominations 
Quantity/ 

Denomination 
Subtotal 

Amazon.com  $25, $100   
Chili’s Bar and Grill $25, $50   
Dennis Uniform  $20   
Dick’s Sporting Goods $25, $100   
Domino’s  $10   
Dunkin’ Donuts $10, $25   
GameStop $25   
Giant Foods $25, $50, $100   
iTunes  $15, $25   
Outback Steakhouse $25, $50   
Panera Bread $10, $25   
Pizza Hut $10   
Safeway $25, $100   
ShopRite $25, $100   
Starbucks $10, $25   
SUBWAY $10, $50   
Target $25, $50, $100   
Toys”R”Us $20, $200   
Wal-Mart $25, $100, $250   

Order Total: #: $ 
 

 
As always, 50% of the rebate goes to the school and 50% towards next year’s tuition for your child. 

Information on how to sign-up with Scrips is located on the Slade website under the HASA tab. Copy this 
link to see the directions: http://msladeschool.com/resources/home-school-association/scrip-sales 

 

Please contact Jennifer Smith with questions: jksmith28@hotmail.com 

 

MSCS Scrip Order Form  
 
 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/


Monsignor Slade

Roast

and

Saturday, 
April 29th 6-10pm

DON’T MISS THE DRAWING TO WIN A  Cruise Getaway

OYSTER
BULL

Tickets $50 per person
$45 per person with table of 10

FOOD • DRINKS • MUSIC • PRIZE WHEELS • 50/50 • SILENT AUCTION



 

 

September 27, 2016 @ 
Monsignor Slade, 120 Dorsey Road, Glen Burnie, MD 21061 

 
 

  Participating High Schools:  Archbishop Curley, Archbishop Spalding, Calvert Hall, Catholic High, IND, Loyola,    
Maryvale, Mercy, Mount Carmel, Mount De Sales, Mount St. Joseph, NDP, Seton Keough, St. Mary’s 

 

For more information, contact: Mr. Nick Brownlee, (410)-485-5000, ext.209  

Open Fair: 6:30-7:00pm 
             Session 1:  7:10-7:35pm,  Session 2:  7:40-8:05pm,  Session 3:  8:10-8:35pm 
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